
From: Keith Butler [mailto:mail@kbdesign.org.uk]  

Sent: 29 October 2015 14:07 
To: Christina Snowdon 

Cc: 'Anthony Woods' 
Subject: RE: Land adjacent to 122 Hedgeley Road - ST/0770/15/FUL [NOT PROTECTIVELY 

MARKED] 

 
Hi Chris 
 
Please find attached our revised drawing and confirmation of the changes as follows : 
 

1.       The existing 1800mm high boundary fence to the side of 122 Hedgeley Road will remain. 
2.       The new close boarded timber boundary fences will be 2000mm high. 
3.       The low level boundary wall to the Kelly Public House will remain and the new boundary 

fence will be constructed within the application site. 
4.       The render colour will be cream. 

 
We trust this will enable you to complete your report and approve the application. 
 

Kind Regards 
 
Keith Butler 
KB Design 
Tel : 0191 4566983 
 
 
From: Keith Butler [mailto:mail@kbdesign.org.uk]  

Sent: 15 September 2015 09:17 

To: Christina Snowdon 
Subject: RE: Land adjacent to 122 Hedgeley Road - ST/0770/15/FUL [NOT PROTECTIVELY 

MARKED] 

 
Hi Chris 
 
Having contacted the applicant we can now confirm that the proposed store will be purely used for 
the purpose of residential use 
of number 72 The Cornfields. 
 
Regards 
Keith Butler 
KB Design 
Tel : 0191 4566983 
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